
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 17, 2009 

 

Honorable James A. Bohl, Jr. 

Alderman, 5th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   5th ALD. DIST. - FILE #090059 

         INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON 

         NORTH DENMARK STREET AND  

         WEST LANGLADE STREET 

                   

Dear Alderman Bohl: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk-Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


